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Please make sure we have your up-

to-date contact number and email 

address so that we can contact you 

and keep you updated with our 

message system. 

Another week in lockdown and we’re in May already! I hope everyone is staying well and no one is 

falling ill with this horrible virus. There has been no definite indication about when school may reopen 

so we will just keep going and trying our best to support you all during this difficult time. Please get in 

touch if you need any help or if you just want a chat.  

Purple Mash seems a popular addition to our home learning package, please let us know if you have 

not had your log in by email so that we can get you set up. 66% of you have been on so far - lets get to 

100% 

Home learning should not be an added stress. Please do what you can - our health and well being is 

the most important thing during this time. Play games, talk about things, read together - make it fun and 

send up a photo! Missing you all!! Stay safe - Mrs Barnes x 

Home Learning Champions of the Week - We love getting your 
emails -  

please get in touch at lest once a week!  

 

 

 

 

Lily-May D  

      fantastic  

        story 

 !   

Annabelle P - 

Great life size 

Human body! 

Daisy Vining -  

excellent work on 
 Purple Mash 

Alfie C (4b) -  

Great work on  

Purple Mash 

Sarah S -Wonderful Home 
baking 

Daisy T Daisy -  has been keeping busy 
with lots of interesting activities  

Elsie F and family -the 

emails are fantastic and 

really encouraging 

Ruby W- 

Great learning! 

Daisy V  

excellent work on 
 Purple Mash 



Phone: 01827 214666 

 

Email: s.office@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Bird's Bush Primary School 

 

Together We Succeed 

In School 

We continue to provide childcare for vulnerable children and children of key workers. Every day is differ-

ent and we range from 2 children in school to the highest we have had which has been 17! In school the 

children are expected to continue with learning using the same packs we are sending home, Purple Mash 

and other activities which we have planned for theme based learning.  

 

Send us your photos, pictures, ideas and news though the class 

email. We would like every child to contact their teacher at least 

once a week.        STAY SAFE 

 

Some Home learning photos this week 


